Town of Hammond
Board Meeting Minutes
May 13, 2019

The board for the Town of Hammond held their regular monthly meeting on Monday, May 13, 2019, at the
Hammond Town Hall at 1816 County Road E.

Chairman Hueg called the Town of Hammond Board meeting to order at 7:30 pm.

The agenda was approved motion by Miller/Aune second.

The bills and payments were approved; motion by Anderson/Aune second.

Minutes from April 16, 2019 regular meeting were approved motion by Miller/Anderson second.

Treasures report was approved: motion by Miller/Aune second.

$1,004.34 Interest on checking

$37.50 Interest on savings

$455,513.49 | Check Book balance

$227,059.16 | Savings balance

$21,605.99 | Park fund

$13,448.52 | Pine Lake fund/Rolling Hills

$15,138.10 | Impact Fee Account

Recycle Report: All is good; three high school students came and cleaned up around the recycle center as well
as the ball fields and hall.

Planning Commission; Meeting held on May 6, Joe was absent. The commission met with Sue Hanson of the
Baldwin Christian School for the purpose of purchasing 2 acres.

The met with Josh & Brittany Mannon discussing a lot subdivision.

They meet with Adam Snegosky about the possibility of a small storage building by the ball fields.

The commission also discussed updating the ATV/UTV ordinance.

Agenda:

Cal Schwartz was in attendance to present his CSM for his planned sub-division at the end of 87" Ave, in
Hammond Oaks; motion by Anderson/Miller second. (Change the blacktop from 2 inches to 3)

The board reviewed the liquor licenses for both the HGC and Kelm Golf Course.

The 2018 Financial report was presented; motion by Anderson/Aune second.

The decision on second driveways — tabled.

The ordinance 2014-05 was amended all in favor 4 nays 0.

The ordinance 2016-01 and 02 were amended all in favor 4 nays 0.

Roads: Our roads are in bad shape; Paul will be driving the roads in the next week to decide where to start the
fixing. Paul asked Linda to send a letter to Joy Peterson to remove a pile of debris in the ROW. Send statement
to Bill Hawkins for salt and sand, explain to them they will not be able to purchase sand and salt through the
town in the future.

Next meeting scheduled for Monday, June 10, 2019
Being no other business the meeting was adjourned, motion by Anderson/Miller second.

Respectfully submitted: Linda Hawkins



